
Priority: Provincial Roadways 
 
Copy and paste this text into the body of your email. Edit with your own experiences if you wish. 
 
Re: Request for con�nued investment in provincial highways in Cochrane 
 
As the fastest growing community in Alberta and the 11th fastest in all of Canada, Cochrane needs roads 
that support the safe and efficient flow of traffic in our community.  
 
Cochrane con�nues to atract new residents. And while we appreciate the new neighbours, there is a 
real impact on our roads – and par�cularly the Provincial highways in our community. With two 
provincial highways running through Cochrane, we need you to ensure they are able to support local 
traffic, as well as the daily flow of goods, services, and people. 
 
In recent years, Cochrane has made significant investments in our roads, including the Jack Tennant 
Memorial Bridge and the Highway 1A Improvement Project. And just last year, the Province began a 
$100M+ investment in the HWY 1A/22 interchange. These projects have made a difference in traffic flow 
and pedestrian safety.  
 
However, more investment is needed to keep up with the local and regional growth. And I respec�ully 
ask the Province to twin Highway 22 south of the interchange project.  
 
I appreciate your aten�on to Cochrane's needs, including Provincial roadways, to ensure Cochrane 
con�nues to thrive. 
 
Thank you for your �me and considera�on.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
[Your Full Name] 


